My submission is (state why you support or oppose (in full or in part) the proposed Dog Control Bylaw:

(Please use one page for each topic you wish to submit on)

Toppose in part the proposed Day Gartrot Bulaw because.

I lenjoy the areas along the Taylor favor Reserve that allow me do lot my clog off-leach that are disable circle the runent bulbw. It allows he to vary the area I walk, run a sum my day so that it always seems new to he reach time we go.

The statement choice of path (concele footpath or grass) to walk on is excollent and mans that all day awners (fit and able a disabled plandicapped).

Can otil exercise their days easily of loads.

The current off-leach area allows all day owners ab easily access the area. This is believe to the actual position (it is within walking entime of approximately 20 minutes from anywhere within the town boundary).

A) That refer seen any inablents or doseincidents of distriptive behaviour to allow from a days in the times I have the off leash areas of the Taylor Price.

B) I have seen more inablents of cultists racing along the paths expecting

walkers to get out of their ways without grace the walkers any I walkers to get out of their walkers are there. O changes to the arrest bylaw to limit the off leash area to south of the

19) Changes for the current bylaw to limit the off leash area to south of the Buleigh Bride, will make it haveter for dog owners that do not have the resources (eg own a car to travel to that area) to exercise their dogs off-leach.

The decision I seek from Council is:

That the Council leaves the Taylor Reserve Reserve off-loosh areas as they stand.

Privacy statement and publication of submissions

Marlborough District Council needs to collect personal information (including names and contact details) about people making submissions to support the public consultation and decision-making process. Personal information that you provide in this submission will be held and protected by us in accordance with the Privacy Act 1993. You can access and correct that information by contacting Council at PO Box 443, Blenheim 7240 or emailing <a href="mailto:mdc@marlborough.govt.nz">mdc@marlborough.govt.nz</a>. All the submissions that we receive will be made available to the public in meeting agendas and online. If you have a good reason for not wanting your name or contact details published please let us know.